
Six-year-old Jonie is a cancer fighter and has always been an animal 
lover. When Jonie learned she’d be a wish recipient, she wished to spend 
a day meeting and spreading love to the amazing creatures she adores.

Bringing Jonie’s adorable vision to life was possible thanks to zoo and 
conservancy staff, who designed an experience Jonie would remember 
forever — and a moment from which she could draw nurturing strength 
and renewed joy. At the zoo, Jonie met gorillas, llamas and giraffes.  
But the highlight was her unicorn photoshoot. “I loved it!” Jonie said.  
“I got to pet a unicorn, feed the giraffes [and] feed the gorillas a peanut.” 
Jonie’s wish empowered her to look toward her future — which will no 
doubt include many more zoo trips! 
 
Eight out of 10 medical providers say a wish is a necessary part of 
a child’s treatment journey. Research shows that children who have 
wishes granted can build the physical and emotional strength they 
need to fight a critical illness, which can give them a better chance 
of surviving and thriving.

I wish to see 
every animal 
I love
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